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January 16, 19%0

Joseph Hartline
Regional Environmental Engineer
Safety Kleen

777 Big Timber Road

Elgin, Illinois 60123

Dear Mr. Hartline:
RE: Warning Notice No. WNB89-0133HWL1ONED
Safety Kleen - Orange Park

FLD 980 B47 213
Clay County - Hazardous Waste

On January 11, 1990, the Department received your response to the
above-referenced Warning Notice. The actions taken by Safety
Kleen satisfy the requirements of the violation cited.

Thank you for your cooperation. If you. should have any questions,
Please contact me at (904) 798-4200.
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cc: Paul Johnson




